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Summary 

 
This report introduces reports from monitoring visits to Arts for All and Arts 
Depot Trust Limited. 

 
Recommendation 

 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 

1. You receive Learning visit reports at each of your meetings. These 
are in addition to more substantial bi-annual monitoring reports 
examining patterns of funding and benefit of grants awarded.  

 
2. The reports to this Committee are from visits to Arts for All and the 

Arts Depot Trust Limited, supported under your programmes for 
“Making London More Inclusive” and “Older Londoners”. Both use the 
creative arts to engage their clients and deliver positive soclai 
outcomes. Arts for All works with adults with learning disabilities 
through its Rainbow Club whilst Arts Depot’s focus is isolated older 
people.  
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